
 

CITY OF TEMECULA  

AGENDA REPORT 

 

 

TO:  City Manager/City Council 

 

FROM: Randi Johl, Director of Legislative Affairs/City Clerk 

 

DATE: January 28, 2025 

 

SUBJECT: Receive Report Regarding Youth in Government Program and Provide General 

Direction Regarding the Same (At the Request of Mayor Kalfus) 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:  Randi Johl, Director of Legislative Affairs/City Clerk 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council receive a report regarding the Youth in 

Government program and provide general direction regarding the same (at the request of Mayor 

Kalfus). 

 

BACKGROUND:   At the January 14, 2025 City Council meeting, Mayor Kalfus, with 

the full concurrence of his colleagues, requested a report on the Youth in Government program for 

the City of Temecula. The program has been on hiatus since the COVID-19 pandemic. Tonight’s 

presentation is being provided in response to that request. The presentation will provide an 

overview of the previous program, including the challenges and opportunities, and possibilities of 

a new program. Staff will receive Council comments and general direction and return with a 

formalized program for consideration and adoption at a future meeting.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  None 

 

ATTACHMENT:  None 

 

 

 


